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March 8, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Rochester & Associates, Inc. for land surveying, civil engineering and

project management. Over the years, our management team has worked directly with Rochester &

Associates, Inc. on projects in several campus locations to meet our growing needs. Across the board,
we are always pleased with their work.

Among the projects Rochester performed for us was the survey, design, permitting and reconstruction
of a new 26,000sf Medical Complex in Dawsonville, GA. The entire site and building was expanded and
renovated to meet the Northeast Georgia Medical Center’s needs. In addition to the expansion and
renovation in Dawsonville, Rochester has assisted us with the evaluation and negotiation of Ga DOT
roadway expansion impacts on one of our properties in Buford, GA. They are currently working through
utility realignment on one of our properties in Gainesville, GA as well. We continue to tap into their
expertise and have found them to be responsive and creative in their recommendations. Their
experience and attention to detail has led to successful projects for our Hospital System.

Please consider Rochester & Associates for your land surveying, civil engineering and project
management needs. | believe you will find it a pleasure to work with them.

SinCerely,

ra

Scotty L. Williams

Director, Plant Operations

Northeast Georgia Health System, Inc.




